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FLY ALLIANCE AWARDED ARGUS PLATINUM RATING 

 

[ORLANDO, Florida, April 28, 2023] — Fly Alliance is pleased to announce that they have received 

an Argus Platinum rating from the ARGUS Audit Standards & Ratings system. Earning an ARGUS 

Certified Charter Broker Ratings indicates a broker's commitment to excellence in safety. 

 

Earning this certificate demonstrates Fly Alliance’s commitment to maintaining the internationally 

recognized standard and to represent the highest level of quality in aviation.  

  

“At the core of what we do, safety is our foremost priority. Receiving this certificate stems from our 

continuous desire to provide the highest level of safety to our customers,” said Kevin Wargo, CEO 

and Co-Founder of Fly Alliance. “Safety is the very foundation of the company and no matter how 

you choose to approach aircraft ownership, we will continue setting a new standard in safety of 

aviation.”  

  

Fly Alliance adds to their certifications with the aviation company recently receiving safety 

certifications with Wyvern Wingman and the Full Safety Management Program (SMS).  

 

 

About Fly Alliance 

 

Fly Alliance, headquartered in Orlando, FL., specializes in private jet charter, Jet Card membership, 

fractional ownership and aircraft sales/management. We are bringing your private jet travel to a new 

level. Our key management members adopt a top-down philosophy to ensure that all systems and 

direct reports are working efficiently and to maximize potential. It is paramount that our Sales, Flight 

Support, Sourcing and Operations teams are all operating intrinsically.  

 



With a combined experience including over 200,000 flight hours dispatched, over 2,000 Jet Card 

members serviced and over 300 aircraft transactions, we have a solution for each one of our 

customers. 

 

Our common goal is, and always will be, to Setting a New Standard! 

 

### 

  

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact us at info@flyalliance.com 

 


